
CPC Recreation Department Projects Update 4-7-22 

 

2018 Article #54 Brooks Park Expansion Phase 5  $333,500 DONE 

This project is just finishing up at Brooks Park.   All work has been done and as of March 21st we are just 

awaiting the activation of the electricity by the power company.  Project turned out very well and we 

are excited to start use of the new lighting system for the park.  

2019 Article #43 Sand Pond Restroom Replacement $125,000 

We have completed a septic system design for this project and have received 2 quotes thus far for 

installation of the new septic system.  All information for a RFP for the building has been delivered to 

administration along with a draft RFP for their review.  We expect to put this project out to bid towards 

the end of the summer with installation coming in the Fall.  

2019 Article #40 Lifeguard Stand Project   $37,950 DONE 

This project has been completed and all 11 new lifeguard stands have been constructed and installed at 

town beaches and are ready for use for the 2022 Summer Season.  

2020 Article #36 Brooks Field Fencing    $72,657 

All specifications, materials, and a draft RFP have been delivered to the administration department for 

their review and development of a RFP for bid.  We anticipate this to go out to bid in late Summer with 

installation in the Fall.  

2021 Article #35 Brooks Park Lighting, Phase 5, Part 2 $125,000 DONE 

See 2018 Article #54 Update above 

2021 Article #29 Senior Memorial Field Fencing   $40,181 

All specifications, materials, and draft RFP have been delivered to the administration department for 

their review and development of a RFP for bid.  We anticipate this to go out to bid in late Summer with 

installation in the Fall.    

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

April 7, 2022 

Eric Beebe, Recreation Director 


